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____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Kia ora tātou  
 

Our senior students are finally off on their Wellington trip at 7.30am tomorrow morning after many 
changes of plan due to Covid restrictions. These students must be here no later than 7.15am – earlier 
would be helpful as the bus needs time to be packed.  They plan to arrive back around 8pm on Friday 
evening.  Many thanks to everyone involved in making this fantastic adventure come to fruition.  I am 
sure this will be an amazing and memorable experience for all students involved. 
 

         David Brock, Principal/Tumuaki 
 

************************************************************************************ 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Sausage Sizzle 
Rooms 3, 5 and 9 are holding a 
sausage sizzle this Friday 12th November at lunch break, $2 each.  Please place 
your order at the kitchen window by 9am Friday. 
 

 

Thames High School Year 8 Orientation Day 

On Wednesday 24th November all year 8 students are invited to Thames High School to try out 

different classes and get to see THS as a student.  More information will be available closer to the date. 

 

Te rerenga korero: Whakamaua tō potae   Put on your hat 
 

 

 

Bullswool Farm Visit 

Our junior students from Rooms 2, 3 and 4 will be visiting Bullswool farm near Paeroa on 

Thursday 25th November.  Many thanks to those parents and caregivers who have offered 

transport.  We were the very lucky winners of the “Win a visit for your school” promotion.  

 

 

Newsletter 
Monday 8th November 2021 

Coming up: 

Tue 9-Fri 12 Senior Wellington camp 7.30am 

Thu 25 Nov Junior school Bullswool visit 

Thu 25 Nov Middle school over-night camp 

Mon 29 Nov BoT meeting 5.30pm 

Tue 7 Dec Year 8 leavers dinner 

Fri 10 Dec Prize-giving assembly 

Tue 14 Dec PTA mufti 

Tue 14 Dec Last day of school for 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2021 School Terms 

Term 4:  Monday 18 October to Tue 14 Dec 
 

2022 School Starts 

Term 1:  Tuesday 1 February to Thu 14 April 

 

Moanataiari School Bank Account: 

ANZ Thames  01 0455 0108122 01 

 
Weetbix, milk and fruit are available from 

our kitchen for anyone wanting breakfast 

between 8.20am and 8.50am  

each school day morning. 
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 Prize-giving Assembly 

 Due to covid restrictions, parents and caregivers are not able to attend this assembly, however  

 we will be live-streaming it on facebook. 

 

 

Athletics Results 

The results of our senior athletics event last Friday will be listed in next week’s newsletter. 

 

Community Notices 

 

Moanataiari After-School Care  
Bookings can be made through our school 
office (868 6504) or by contacting Donna 

directly on 027 547 9407.   
 

Thames Swim Club 
Everyone is welcome to race nights, starting 

Tuesday 9th November at 6.30pm 

$70 for 10 nights Terms 4 & 1 

 or free for financial members 

Contact: Rachel at 

thamesswinclubrecorder@gmail.com 

or Ash on 021 833 871 

Have your heard about 

Skinny Jump 
subsidised broadband for Kiwi homes? 

(for homes that currently don’t have a broadband 

connection because cost is a barrier). 
 

From $5 a month, no credit checks, 

no contracts – top-up as you go, 

free modem with first 30GB free. 

Qualification criteria applies. 

Visit Skinny to find out more. 
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